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EASTER EGG HUNT

The Association held our Annual Easter Egg Hunt on 
Sunday March 20th.  We believe it was a success. About
33 excited children accompanied by their parents 
attended and a good time was had by all.  The 
decorated easter basket contest was won by Eva Jolliff.
Traditional games such as sack race, egg and spoon 
and tug of war were played by children and parents 
alike.   
                                   -oo0oo-

General Membership Meeting

The General Membership Meeting  will be held at 
Honey Island School Cafeteria on TUESDAY APRIL 12 
AT 7:30 PM.  Please make an effort to attend.  You live 
in this neighborhood and your input is important.

Dues Raffle – Attend a meeting and get a chance to 
have your dues paid for a year, attend all three 
meetings and get a total of 4 chances.  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -
SECURITY

Reports have been received regarding drivers driving 
the wrong way around the roundabout on Clayton Court.
The security patrol will keep an eye on this area.

Please note that the walking trail is not safe after dark.   

PLEASE EXERCISE CAUTION WHEN DRIVING IN 
THE NEIGHBORHOOD.  CHILDREN ARE OUT 
PLAYING NOW THAT THE WEATHER IS NICER.

Remember 4 wheelers are not street legal and Turtle 
Creek roads are owned by the parish.

Recent and Upcoming Maintenance Projects

The iron railing at the Military Road entrance has been 
repainted, and the entrance “cobblestones” have been 
pressure washed.

Work will begin soon on repairing the cracks in the 
Military Road Exit Pond, and after this has been 
completed the area landscape will be updated.

Cut’ N’ Edge are in charge of keeping our plantings and 
all green spaces looking their best. 

Please do your best to help keep these areas free of 
litter.  Remember to please pick up after  your pets.

The Association needs help in the following areas:

Childrens' Activities:  Involves  organizing activities for 
children.  We have several ideas in mind and need an 
enthusiastic person to Chair these activities.  

TURTLECREEK GARDEN CLUB
The Garden Club is open to all homeowners and meets
the morning of the fourth Monday in the month.  The 
Club recently visited “Art in Bloom” at the New Orleans 
Museum of Art, and other trips are planned during the 
year.  Please email tchoa2007@gmail.com for more 
information.

Yard of the Month is awarded monthly from April to 
October.

**  BARKING  DOGS  **

We all love our pets. But PLEASE be considerate of 
your neighbors if your dogs bark a lot. All dogs bark, 
but remember that if they are barking like crazy it is 
usually AT someone. And it could be your neighbor 
trying to enjoy the outside with family or guests.

Turtle Creek Homeowner Directories  -  These have 
all been distributed.  If you did not receive one – please
email the association at tchoa2007@gmail.com.

Alligators in Drainage Pond  ; The Sheriff is taking 
care of this.  The alligators will eventually be caught 
and relocated.  Please exercise caution in the 
meantime.

While the drainage pond is not our property, it is visited 
by many residents, who walk their dogs etc along its 
edge.  There was a report of crawfish shells being 
dumped at  ponds edge and this may be attracting the 
alligator.  If you observe anyone dumping in this area, 
please notify the sheriff.  The Association is petitioning 
the Public Works to install a “No Dumping” sign.

Also a reminder not to tip toxic liquids such as paint 
down the drains. 

Please also remember that the covenants does not 
allow parking past the front line of your house, or on an 
empty lot. 

Please read the covenants in the directory for 
information.
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